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23rd May 2017/ 134                  
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Last week 
   
Saturday was the last SHINE for this half term. The students have really enjoyed learning about different 
cultures in the afternoons. They have looked at traditional clothing and they have created flash cards to help 
them learn how to say greetings in other languages. SHINE returns on Saturday 10th June 2017 
      

  
 
London Aquarium Trip 
 
We have an exciting end of year trip planned to The London Aquarium on Saturday 17th June 2017. 
Students must arrive by 9:50 am, they will be registered and then we will walk to Holloway Station from 
School. We will take the underground to Westminster. We will aim to leave The Aquarium before 2 pm to be 
back at School for 2:50 pm. We ask that you give your child a packed lunch with no fizzy drinks or glass 
bottles. Please ensure your child is wearing comfortable walking shoes. Please sign the permission slip and 
return it no later than Saturday 10th June or your child will be unable to attend. 
 
Have a lovely half term see you back on the 10th of June. 
 
Kind regards 
Eunice Burlingham  
 
(Shine Project Manager)  
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Parental Consent Form 

Name of Student 

 
SHINE Group 

Year Group 
 

 

        Date of birth: 
 

Please tick boxes as appropriate and sign below. Please return to SHINE no later than Saturday 10th June 2017. 

 

 

Saturday 17th June 2017 
 

The London Aquarium 
  

 
I understand that whilst any teacher present will exercise all reasonable care in the supervision of my child, neither 
they nor the school shall be liable for any loss, damage or injury to person or property occasioned by the irresponsible 
action or behaviour of my son/daughter. 
I have advised staff of any relevant medical or dietary information regarding my child. 

 

YES, I give permission for my child(ren) to attend the above trip(s) 

 
  

   
NO, I do not give permission for my child(ren) to attend the above trip(s) 

 
  

    

Signed 
  

  Emergency Contact details: 

 
Name 

 

Telephone 
Number   
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